
Zoo Takeover 2023

Dear parents,

Our school has a fantastic partnership with Chester Zoo and they have invited children from St

Bernard’s to come and help take over the zoo and share the important message of sustainability

with zoo visitors.

Your child has been chosen to be part of the takeover on Thursday 6th July.

Below is an agenda for the day. Each school will get two extra tickets per child, so that you/family

members can come and watch your child deliver their talk.

If you are able to attend, you can meet us at school at 9.30am and take your child to the zoo. If you

cannot attend, school will transport your child there and back. PLEASE FILL THIS FORM.

A packed lunch will be provided by the zoo for the children.

10.00am Arrive at Chester Zoo entrance

10.30am-12pm Children do their presentation

12.00pm Lunch

1.00pm Wonder round the zoo and enjoy the other school’s
presentations

2.45pm Return to school

Thank you

Miss Reid

Assistant Head

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdwgkyCYGDWJ3W7VwK_8WpaP31PgekplAscQXNT2IoLiUo0aw/viewform

